
From: Alison Wood
To: West Burton Solar Project
Cc: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: Comments on September hearings for these projects
Date: 23 August 2023 11:19:07

To whom it may concern
As a local resident, I wish to express concern about the timescales imposed by the
Inspectorate for public consideration of these schemes. These two programmes appear to
be running concurrently despite assurances given that they wouldn’t be. Consequently,
there isn’t enough time to assess each scheme adequately, make submissions and attend
meetings. This leads to confusion and make it less likely that proper public consultation
can take place. This could lead to an unfair advantage for Island Green Power.These
schemes should have a proper interval of several months between them to give interested
parties the opportunity to engage properly in the process. Also, if they are both ready to be
examined, why not examine them as one? This does not inspire confidence that public
participation is  a priority for the Inspectorate.
Regards
Alison Wood
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